Attachment 10

Eric Porter

From: Nicole Williams <nwilliams224@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 7:19 AM

To: Eric Porter

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 11450 and 11474 Spruce Grove Rd, Lower Lake CA
Hey There,

1 am writing in regards to the Notice of Intent we received in the mail. Upon purchasing this property 2.5 years ago we
bought it so that our special needs son would have an open space to play. Over the time we have lived here at 16824
ellen springs rd, lower lake (right across the creek from proposed plan) we have watched deers, qualls,coyotes and of
course the cat colony have babies in that proposed field. it is clearly a passing area for wildlife to access the creek which
is also attached. How will they eliminate the chemicals used on cannabis to ensure they don't pollute our groundwater
in our wells on Ellen springs rd as well as kill the ecosystem inside of clayton creek?The water runs through the property
to enter the creek so this is very important! How will the lights from security and such be confined to their space
without creating a problem for ours? How will they cover odors? Will they have security to ensure there is no increase to
the crimes in our neighborhood? We currently have squatters on our street | (corner of golden springs and ellen springs)
who have alot of criminal activity and police activity, being the adjacent property to the proposed plan and having 4
children in my home is alarming for more crime. Thank you for your time, | look forward to hearing from you.

Best Regards,

Nicole and Zachary Wilkinson
16824 Ellen Springs Rd
Lower Lake Ca 95457



May 25, 2023

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this as our letter of protest against Project Title: Joel Michaely; Use Permit
(UP 22-15) and Initial Study (IS 22-14) Project Location: 14450 and 11474 Spruce Grove Rd
Lower Lake, CA.

My husband and I own our home located on Riata Rd and would like to express our sincere
disagreement with the project listed above. This will negatively impact our very small
community and put many of the wells, creeks, and wildlife at risk. There have been no
environmental impact studies done to truly show how this will negatively affect the many
homes, businesses, and schools nearby.

We ask that this project not be approved!

Thank you for your time,

David and Magen Estep

Property owner of 12177 Riata Rd Lower Lake, Ca (APN: 049-151-04)



